
St. Thomas’ S.N.S. Newsletter 

8th October 2018 

Rule of the Week 

I come to school every day on time and 
prepared 

Thank You 

Thank you to all the parents who attended 3rd class 
meetings last week—there was a great turnout and 
the pupils were delighted to have their parents in 

the classroom. 

Welcome 

Welcome to our new teachers: Mr Behan, Ms Irish 
and Ms Dineen. 

Disabled Parking Spot 

We ask all parents, guardians and visitors to the 
school to be respectful of our Disabled Parking Spot 

and reserve it for those who need it. 

Mount Seskin CC 

A. The Enrolment Day for Mount Seskin will take 
place on Wednesday 7th November. 

 
B. As part of the transition programme Ms 
Lawlor’s class will visit Mount Seskin Community 

College on Friday. 

Fireworks 

Fireworks are illegal and dangerous.  It has been 
reported that some children are buying Black Cats 

etc.  These can be very dangerous.  Please make 
sure you know what your children are up to at all 

times. 

Pupils of the Month 

Congratulations to the Pupils of the Month who 
have been selected by their teachers and in some 
cases by their classmates.  It is a difficult task 

as there are so many pupils who could be 
nominated.  A lot of thought goes into picking 

just one person from the class.  We are all very 
proud of the pupils (listed overleaf) who have 

been chosen for the month of September. 

Green School 

We are a Green School and are working hard 
to Reduce, Reuse and Recycle.  We have three 
Plastic Planet workshops tomorrow to help us 

with our recycling.  

Heritage in Schools 

As part of our Heritage in Schools initiative 
Ms Kelly’s and Ms Quirke’s classes will be 

doing Basket Weaving this week. 

Parents 
Knitting and Crochet classes continue every Monday 

morning in October from 9—11 am in the Parents Room 
(Room 23).  All items knitted will be used in aid of the 
Rotunda and Coombe premature baby units.  ALL ARE 

WELCOME 
 

Come and join us for a cup of coffee at our information 
meeting for parents of children with ASD.  The date 

and time for this meeting has been changed to 
Wednesday October 17th from 1.30 to 2.30pm. 

School News 

A. Well done to the Boys Senior Footballers 
who are through to the semi finals of the 

Corn Matt Griffin Cup.  The match will 
take place in Cabra on Thursday. 

B. Session 2 of 8 swims takes place 
tomorrow for our 4th class pupils.  This 
fulfils the Aquatics Strand of the PE 

Curriculum for the 8 weeks. 



 

Students of the Month 
 

Congratulations to the following pupils who were nominated by their teachers as 
Students of the Month.  It is always a very difficult decision to make and we are 

proud of all the children. 

 
3rd Class  4th Class   5th Class  6th Class 

Hannah Dore  Eva White  Abbie White  Andra Maria Isvoranu 

Princess Kamara Megan Botambengo Yasmin Malone Imani Emilson 

Daniel Cooper  Terry O’Reilly  Elena Posse Oliver Brianna Dunne 

Lee Mullen Murphy Martha Bakari Sophie Burns  Kerin Diba 

Rihanna McDonagh Sarah Hyland Burke    Sophie Smith 

   Sophie Duff Mansfield   Natasha Murphy 

   Makayla Heapes 

 

Sportstars  of the Month 
 

3rd Class  4th Class  5th Class  6th Class 

Caolan Edmonds Emmanuel Nwigwe Corey Byrne  Nathan Walsh 

Keith Emmet  Alicia Mangala Kaylee Farrelly Bernie Donoghue  

Kym McNamara Sean Doyle  Jessica O’Keefe Bright Njoku 

Cayden Brennan Jack McDermott Callum Whelan Ryan Ferret 

Regan O’Leary James Donoghue Cody Redmond Nathan Merrigan OConnell 

Anthony Obamwonyi 
Gaeilgeoir ni Miosa 

 

3rd Class   4th Class  5th Class  6th Class 

Lionel Kiala   Tristen Harcourt Taylor Spencer Promise Kamara 

Kareemah Adediran  Will Njoku  Ali Juma Khan Tanya Whelan 

Mia Masterson  Ella Armstrong Juwon Yusef  Aoife Hopkins 

Fareedah Sulaimon  Keila Diba  Precious Williams Moya Bradley 

Nathan Roberts Byrne Matthew Hyland 

 

 

 




